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The Akawun Group Announces Rebranding as Kiley Management

ORTONVILLE, Michigan — The Akawun Group, a leading property management company, is
thrilled to announce its rebranding as Kiley Management, effective immediately. This exciting
development is part of The Kiley Organization's strategy to provide a more comprehensive
range of real estate services to clients.

With Kiley Management, clients will enjoy the same top-notch property management services
the company has provided over the years, backed by the resources and expertise of The Kiley
Organization. The new name will enable our property management arm to better align with the
already established Kiley brand of real estate services.

Kiley Management provides a wide range of property management services, including
residential and commercial property management, vacation rental management, community
association management, and consulting services. The company provides full-service and
à-la-carte services in the following Michigan counties: Branch, Calhoun, Genesee, Hillsdale,
Jackson, Lapeer, Lenawee, Macomb, Oakland, and Wayne.

The new website, kileymgmt.com, will showcase the company's updated look and provide
clients with easier access to its services. Existing contracts and leases will remain valid, and
clients can expect the same level of high-quality service and dedication from the Kiley
Management team.

Ken Kiley, President/CEO of The Kiley Organization, said, "This rebranding initiative is an
important step in our continued growth and evolution. By bringing our resources together, we
are better positioned to provide our clients with an even broader range of services."

For more information about Kiley Management, please call 248-509-4560 or email
mediarelations@thekileyorganization.com.
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